
Mandi Callaway <acallaway@ocusd.net>

Fwd: Hardship Award Letter-PFA
Tom Mahoney <tmahoney@ocusd.net> Fri, May 24, 2024 at 7:49 PM
To: Ryan Huels <rhuels@ocusd.net>, PJ Caposey <pcaposey@ocusd.net>, Mandi Callaway <acallaway@ocusd.net>

Dr. Thomas Mahoney | Superintendent
Community Unit School District #220 – Oregon, IL
Phone: 815-732-5300 | Fax: 815-732-2187 | E-mail:tmahoney@ocusd.net
Mission: Educate students to be lifelong learners who are productive, responsible citizens.

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jason Bednar <JBEDNAR@isbe.net>
Date: May 24, 2024 at 6:23:42 PM CDT
To: tmahoney@ocusd.net
Subject: Hardship Award Letter-PFA

May 24, 2024

 

DearThomas Mahoney ,

 

The Illinois State Board of Education is pleased to announce that Oregon Elementary School,
47-071-2200-26, will receive a one-time hardship funding award for fiscal year 2024 in your
early childhood block grant. ISBE received more requests than we have funding available to
award so we may not be able to fund your entire request.

 

Please see award amounts below:

Expenditure Area  Amount

Salaries  

Professional
Development

$0

Transportation $0

Health & Safety $100,000

Total Award $100,000
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Please note these funds are one-time only and will not be available in future fiscal years.

 

You will be notified when the funding is available. Once you receive notification of the increase
in allocation, you need to request an upward amendment to your current FY 2024 continuation
grant. Your upward amendment must be submitted to ISBE by June 15, 2024.

 

Should you have any questions or need assistance, please reach out to earlychi@isbe.net or
call 217-524-4835.

 

Congratulations on your one-time award!

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

 

Dr. Tony Sanders

State Superintendent of Education
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